
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
21 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
At the end of this academic year there are some students that will be leaving Manor 
Green School who are in your child’s class.  We would love for them to make some 
lasting memories and have a fun day out with friends and are planning to go on a day 
trip to Chessington World of Adventures on Thursday 8 July. 
 
The cost of this trip would be approximately £25 and would also need to be an 
extended day to allow for travelling.  Therefore, your child would need to be picked 
up from school at 4:30. 
 
If you could please fill in the reply slip and return to your child’s Class Teacher, we 
will then send out confirmation of costs and timings. 
 
If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
jade.o’neill@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Jade O’Neill 
Class Teacher Zephaniah Class 
EVC Assistant 
 

 
I would like my child to attend the trip and can pick them up at 4:30pm 
 
 
 
I would not like my child to attend the trip.          
 
 
 
Signed parent/guardian________________________________________________ 

 


